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Podcast Rubric: Individual Podcast
CATEGORY

Advanced

Proficient

Basic

Minimal

Delivery

-Extremely
well-rehearsed,
smooth delivery in a
conversational style
-Highly effective
enunciation,
expression, pacing,
and rhythm keep the
audience hooked
-Volume of voice,
music, effects, etc.
enhance
presentation

Well-rehearsed and
almost always
smooth delivery.
Effective
enunciation,
expression, pacing,
and rhythm keep the
audience interested.
Nearly always uses
correct grammar.
Volume of voice,
music, effects, etc. is
done to
requirements

Practice your
presentation until it
doesn’t sound like
you are reading.
Make your voice
sound expressive
and rhythmic.
Increase or
decrease your pace.
Try it again without
laughing or giggling.
Double check your
grammar. Check vol.
to determine if your
voice, music, effects,
etc. are
complimentary to
your presentation.

Delivery was
extremely poorly
done. Very little
effort put into
project. No practice
was very obvious.

Organization

Podcast has an
introduction and a
clearly outlined body
of content followed
by a brief summary
for review. Extremely
well planned to flow
smoothly.

Podcast includes an
introduction, outlined
body of content and
summary.

Podcast is missing
segment that make
understanding
difficult.

Podcast is not
organized and hard
to follow. Podcast
does not meet its
educational goal.

Requirements

All requirements are
met and exceeded.

All requirements are
met.

One requirement
was not completely
met.

More than one
requirement was
not completely met.

Content

Covers topic
in-depth with details
and examples.
Subject knowledge is
excellent.

Includes essential
knowledge about the
topic. Subject
knowledge appears
to be good.

Includes essential
Content is minimal
information about
OR there are
the topic but there
several factual
are 1-2 factual
errors.
http://rubistar.4teachers.org/index.php?screen=PrintRubric&rub...
errors.

Podast length is
specific to the
content and time
frame given.

Podcast length
Podcast length is too
covers one content
short and does not
topic but is either
cover topic.
slightly too short
forgetting information
or slightly too long.
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Length
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Podcast length
exceeds the
necessary time to
cover topic.
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